
Just like that, 2021 is almost 
over. It’s been a challenging 
year, so spending time with 
family and friends this 
summer will be that much 
sweeter. We want to 
express our gratitude to 
the entire TLC team for 
their perseverance in 
working in a difficult 
COVID-19 environment.

News

The WESCT Trustees. Back row: Carolyn Christian, Peter Keeling, Cathy Prendergast, 
Janette Osborne. Front row: William Oliver and Erin Gray.

December 2021

Welcome to the WESCT December 2021 newsletter. 
As locals, the WESCT Trustees are proud to own The Lines 
Company (TLC) on behalf of you, its customers — helping to 
ensure benefits like discounts on your bills and jobs for locals 
can continue to help people in our community.

A reminder that the 
nomination process for the 
next WESCT B Trustee 
election starts early in the 
new year, with elections 
taking place in March 2022. 
Major customers elect the Trust’s two 
B trustees, who will join Erin, Janette, 
and William, the three A trustees, and 
Carolyn, the appointed Trustee. 

WESCT B Trustee 
election March 2022

Successful 
Annual Meeting 
Thank you to all those who 
attended the WESCT Annual 
Meeting, successfully held via 
Zoom on the 24th of November.

Season’s Greetings from WESCT



TLC has launched an online tool 
to help customers estimate the 
lines cost component of their 
retail bill and better understand 
their total energy costs as billed 
by their retailer.
The easy-to-use calculator utilises a range 
of sources (including your most recent bill, 
publicly available information and prior 
period energy consumption data) to 
produce the estimate. 

Visit thelinescompany.co.nz/lines-charges 
to have a play with their super-handy tool!

TLC’s latest sponsorship funding 
round received a boost, with 
$20,000 supporting 25 community-
based organisations and groups. 

TLC’s new online 
estimate tool

We see one of 
our key roles as 
getting in behind 
our community 
and supporting 
projects and 
groups which 
benefit local 
people.
Chief Executive, 
Sean Horgan

TLC sponsorship extends to 25 organisations

You can read more  
on the TLC website 
thelinescompany.co.nz

enhance our community asset for 
the sustainable benefit of WESCT 
Customers in 2022.

The WESCT trustees wish you a safe, 
happy and refreshing summer break. 
We’ll be back to continue to grow and 


